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PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

 

Greetings from SW Colorado. We have been blessed with spotty rain in this area during the past 

month with some showers long enough and hard enough to even cause some flooding in the low areas. It 

has been welcomed by all except those hit with some hail and the farmers with hay down in the fields. 

It is dues time again - yes we just did that – goes to show you how time flies. Prompt payment 

would be appreciated by Laurie. The notice should also be on the web site. This year is election time 

with the ballot at the bottom of the dues notice. Since no one made any other nominations for any office 

all the present officers are up for re-election. Being president is not a time consuming job, but I hate to 

think I’ll have to die with my boots on. 

With few stamp new issues coming out, we all should be catching up on our collections. I have 

spent the last several months off and on re-doing my computer list of needs and stamps issued since Vol. 

3 of the ‘Insects of the World’ came out. Somehow all that info on my computer got lost, seemly never 

to be found again and  of course I hadn’t made a copy of it. I have now! 
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